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From: Judy Hubbard
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: Please support SB 347 and SB 700
Date: Wednesday, April 03, 2013 5:40:00 AM


To Chairman Prozanski and Committee Members:


As  US citizens and residents of Portland Oregon, We are requesting that you pass
Bills #700 and #347 as they come before you. These are steps to bring some sanity
and safety into our nation.  These two bills take nothing away from people who have
legitimately been trained and licensed to carry a gun. Those of us who do not want
to carry or own guns deserve to feel safe when in public places.
Thank you.


Judy and John Hubbard
Portland, Oregon 
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